
The Kent Center 2015 SECA Campaign Application Accepted 

April 7, 2015 – The Kent Center was notified that its application to participate in the 2015 
Rhode Island State Employees Charitable Appeal was accepted. The State Employees Charitable 
Appeal (SECA) was formed in 1984 to allow Rhode Island's state employees to conveniently 
contribute money to local and regional health and welfare organizations. This year it celebrates 
30 years of philanthropy. Donations to the social, health and human service agencies that SECA 
represents have not only helped to support many Rhode Islanders, but have also helped to 
sustain altruistic programs across the United States.  

Employees who would like to participate in the payroll deduction program should contact their 
human resource specialist. They will be given the opportunity to donate to a cause or causes 
they care about or give to SECA to be distributed amongst all of the agencies in this year’s 
campaign. More information is available at www.riseca.org.  

 


